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Dear Parents          17th November 2021 
 
KS2 Carol Service Arrangements - Wednesday, 15th December   
 

Carol Service Rehearsal – Wednesday Afternoon, 15th December    
We will be holding a short rehearsal at Broadway Baptist Church during the afternoon of Wednesday, 
15th December.  We have hired coaches to take all the children to the church after lunch.  The church 
will be cold so please make sure children are wearing school jumpers and coats.  

We are asking that all KS2 children are collected directly from Broadway Baptist Church.   

 Parents with children only in KS2 should collect at 3pm.   

 Parents with EYs/ KS1 children should collect them from school promptly at 3pm and then get 
the church as close to 3.15pm as they can safely do so. 

Children should be collected from the side door (access from car park) so that a member of staff can 
release each child safely.   
 
Carol Service – Wednesday, 15th  December  6pm – 7pm 
This year's carol service will once again be held at Broadway Baptist Church.  KS2 children should 
arrive between 5.30pm-5.50pm (no earlier than 5.30pm please as we do not have access to the 
church before this time).  They should be brought to the side access door so they can go directly into 
the hall to register and prepare for the concert.  We expect all KS2 children will take part in this 
celebration of Christmas.   

Instrumentalists, who have been practising Christmas Carols with their music teachers, should bring 
their instruments to the rehearsal and the Carol Service. 

Thank you to the PSA who will kindly be selling mince pies and mulled wine on arrival.   

We are asking for a voluntary contribution to cover the cost of coach hire and this is incorporated into 
the Christmas Fund which will soon be available to pay online via SchoolMoney. 

Please complete the slip below by Tuesday, 30th November to confirm that your child will attend the 
carol service and that you are aware of collection arrangements after the rehearsal. 

 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Birley 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return slip by Tuesday, 30th November 
KS2 Carol Service Arrangements - Wednesday, 15th December   

 
Child’s Name:……………………………………………………………….  Class:………………………….. 
 
 Wednesday, 15th December - I will collect my child from Broadway Baptist Church between 3pm 
and 3.15pm and I give permission for my child to travel to the church by coach.   

 Wednesday, 15th December - My child will take part in the KS2 Carol Service and I will take them to 
the church between 5.30pm-5.50pm 

 I will pay into the Christmas Fund via SchoolMoney. 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………………….  Date:………………………………   
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